
 
 

Dear Valued Tenants, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the 

security and privacy of your information, we would like to remind you of the importance of 

regularly changing your passwords for your Tenants Portal online account/s. 

In today’s digital age, maintaining strong security practices is essential. Regularly updating 

your passwords can significantly reduce the risk of unauthorized access and protect your 

business and/or personal data. 

We recommend that you: 

1. Change your password at least every three months. 

2. Use a combination of letters, numbers, and special characters. 

3. Avoid using easily guessed information, such as birthdays or common words. 

If you need assistance with creating a strong password or have any questions regarding 

account security, please feel free to reach out to us via 

RMalls.TenantsPortal@robinsonsland.com. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Your security is our priority, and we 

appreciate your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

Robinsons Malls Team 
 


